[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Joseph Smith 
Sent: 01 April 2019 19:04
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: Objection to construction traffic using charlotte avenue (private road) as a through road

Dear Caroline,

I am emailing you objecting to the proposed usage of charlotte avenue as a through road for construction traffic building houses adjacent to my development.

This is still a private road and will not be adopted by the council for at least 18 months and taking into account, an incomplete bridge, narrow roads and a school en route, it seems ludicrous that this has even be proposed.

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Kind regards

Joseph Smith

Resident 76 Charlotte Avenue.

Sent from my iPhone
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